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Circular Communication to Commissioners, Contracting Governments and  
Members of the Scientific Committee 
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c.c. Accredited observers to the IWC   
 

Report of the Conservation Committee Planning Group (CCPG) 

 

On behalf of the Chair of the above meeting, I am pleased to circulate the report of the 2020 meeting of the 
Conservation Committee Planning Group (CCPG) which took place virtually on Monday 25 May 2020. 

To download the report please click here  
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